
Scholarship Winner
06/21/2013 The ARRL Foundation Board of Directors is pleased
to

announce the scholarship recipients for 2013 with 7 of those
being

California Residents.  One recipient was Joy Mellora, KI6AJC,
of West

Point CA in Calaveras County.   Congratulations!!

http://calaverasars.org/Web/?p=508

